

Sue L. - maybe push to Sept.

Ann - Gap of month, helping District 1 in Oct too
 Sue B Got reimbursed \$300 from Jan. Assembly, send it to another district. If District 1 want use it, do we want to sue it back to the Area or keep it

Sue B - ADTOC format to follow for HERASA

↳ Need to make a format / policy, the how to, procedure. Ann said she may help.

Handbook Committee - Patrick

↳ Changes in the Area Handbook

- Hasn't started, a lot going on w/ the conference

- Looking for people to point out anything incorrect

- waiting until after GSC.

- need corrections to start

- they will be minor since they just did it 2-2.5 years ago

DCMC - Dianne from District 19

Sue B - new pamphlet, System Int., it's on powerpoint,

"What is the AA structure & how many I be of service"

↳ Look at District 4 making copies for GSR's homegroup to AA

Ann - You can use it to present it to group members
 19 pages

Kathel - are there new?

Sue B - it was an ADTOC committee for the Area that created it

Patrick - not produced by AA, really well done. Not sure if someone should be credited, humility.